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YEAR 1 RAGGED MUSEUM TRIP – DRESS UP LETTER 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Further to our letter dated 17th October regarding the year 1 trip to the Ragged Museum children 

are invited to dress up for the day in Victorian clothing should they wish. 

We actively encourage children to do this to become immersed in the Victorian school experience.  

Please do not feel you have to purchase a costume.  You can put something together from clothing 

your child has.  Here are a few ideas below: 

 

   

 

Badgers and Deers will visit the Ragged School Museum on the 21st November and 

Hedgehogs the 28th November. See letter dated 17th October for full trip details. 

 

Kind regards  

Year 1 Team 


